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Learning is not a spectator sport, so let’s play! 

LIMITLESS POTENTIAL           IGNITE PASSION          EMBRACE DIFFERENCE  

Front yard changes – The school front yard has seen some   

dramatic changes over the past few weeks, with the         

completion of the trim trail, the brand-new netball nets, 

basketball nets and football nets. The front yard is beginning to 

take shape as an amazing place of play, teamwork and  

learning.  

In the forthcoming weeks, you will begin to see the new mini 

golf course start to take its shape along with the new Boccia 

courts. This will allow our children to participate in multiple 

sports every day.   

New markings were completed on the front yard on the 

17th January 2022. 3 small sided courts for games such as 

football, hand ball, netball, basketball, and ultimate Frisbee.  

Children will be able to play each sport in a safe                

environment with the new sports leaders program watching 

over and refereeing all sporting events.  

The re-introduction to the sports and wellbeing leaders will 

see the school transform its lunchtimes to suit the needs of 

every child in our school and make sure everyone is         

enjoying themselves along the journey. 
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The back yard will also have a new transformation and will 

become a yard for the creative thinkers with new calm 

zones. This allows for the free flowing options for the children 

to be able to decide where they would like to be for their 

own lunchtime.  

If the children intend to play sports, the children can go to 

the front yard. If they intend to relax in our brand new extra 

large workshop then the backyard is the alternative. Inside 

the workshop will be room for children wanting to express 

their thoughts on creatively. The backyard will also see a 

new sensory garden be built and a chat corner for anyone 

who just needs a friend with a listening ear. 

The back yard will host new clubs including         

gardening, art, play ground games and more.  

The schools vision is to allow every child to be able 

to express themselves. Our team is determined to 

help every child enjoy new and exciting lunchtime 

activities and learn new skills.  


